
SPECIAL MEETING
VILLAGE OF MORRILL BOARD OF TRUSTEES

OCTOBER 30, 2020
8:00 A.M.
A Special Meeting of the Chairman and Board of Trustees of the Village of Morrill, Nebraska was held on October 30, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. at the Morrill Village Office Meeting Room.  Notice of the meeting had been published according to law, by being posted at three conspicuous places throughout the Village limits.  The notice stated the date, hour and place of the meeting and that the meeting would be open to the public, that anyone with a disability desiring reasonable accommodation to attend the meeting should contact the Village office, and that an agenda of the meeting kept continuously current was available for public inspection at the office of the Village; provided, however, the Village Board could modify the agenda at the meeting if it determined that an emergency so required.  A similar notice, together with a copy of the agenda, was also delivered to each Board Member.
Chairman Tony Schuler presided and Village Clerk, Janine Schmidt, recorded the proceedings. The following Board Members were present:  Tony Schuler, Paul Adams, Josh Hopkins, and Bill Schmidt.  Absent was Denise Sinner. Chairman Schuler directed the public a copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Act, posted on the wall for the public’s review.
Discussion was held regarding the Auction/Opera House and it being purchased on a tax sale by Express Funding Corporation.  The board went over and toured the building with Terry Jessen and Joni Cowan.  

Moved by Board Member Adams, and Seconded by Board Member Schmidt, to approve an offer for purchasing the building for $15,000 plus 724.36 for 2019 taxes and closing costs at LTS 7 & 8, Blk 2, Original Town Addition at 203 Center Avenue. 

YEAS: Schuler, Schmidt, Hopkins, and Adams, NAYS: None, ABSENT: Sinner.
Discussion was held regarding COVID-19 and the Village Office.  Chairman Schuler explained that if either Tracey or Janine get COVID that the office will have to shut down for 14 days and that also other employees will also be asked to quarantine.  A Plexiglas barrier was placed on the counter but it was noted that most people walk to the other side because they don’t like the barrier.  It was decided to not make masks mandatory at this time. 

Moved by Board Member Adams and Seconded by Board Member Schmidt to adjourn.

YEAS: Schuler, Schmidt, Hopkins, and Adams, NAYS: None, ABSENT: Sinner.
The meeting was thereafter adjourned at 10:15 a.m.


/s/ Janine K. Schmidt

/s/ John A. Schuler

Janine K. Schmidt, C.M.C.


John (Tony) A Schuler


Village Clerk/Treasurer


Chairman, Board of Trustees
